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Thursday, December 30, 2021 
 
Dear Perth Amboy School Community, 

 

As discussed in a prior email from Dr. Roman, the Perth Amboy School District will resume instruction remotely 
beginning on Monday, January 3, 2022. Below you will find important information related to instruction and 
operations during those two weeks: 

Curriculum and Instruction: 

ü As stated in our previous letter, all students (with the exception of Pre-K) will follow their normal full day 
schedule. Pre-K students will follow an abbreviated schedule that is age appropriate. More information 
will be sent to you from the Pre-K Principals. 

ü All students have been issued a Chromebook or iPad and will receive links to his/her classes via Google 
Classroom from his/her teacher. 

ü We have identified students in need of Mi-Fi devices to allow them to access the Internet and receive 
instruction. If you are a new student who requires a Mi-Fi device, please immediately contact your school 
Principal, or complete the form on your school’s webpage.  

ü Credit recovery courses at the high school will continue during before and after school hours. Students in 
those credit recovery classes will receive a link from their teacher.  

Parent Conferences/After School Programs: 

ü Any parent conferences scheduled for the week of January 3, 2022, or January 10, 2022, will be postponed 
and held at a later time. We will communicate with all parents and staff of the new parent conference 
dates. 

ü After school programs will continue to run remotely during this time. Students will resume after school 
programs on Tuesday, January 4, 2022. Staff will use Monday, January 3, 2022, to prepare for remote 
after school activities. 

ü Clubs and activities will also resume on Tuesday, January 4, 2022. Staff will work with their principals 
and students to coordinate meeting times.  

Food Services: 

ü Grab and Go style breakfast and lunch will be served at every school site with the exception of the Dual 
Language School in Fords. Meals will be available between the hours of 10:30am to 1:30pm Monday-
Friday. Students and families can come to the school closest to their home and pick up a quality meal 



during this time. All COVID protocols must be strictly adhered to when picking up meals. If you are 
unable to pick up a meal, and require one please contact your principal for further assistance.  

Transportation: 

ü Transportation services will continue for students who attend out of district schools. Our transportation 
department will also be fully functioning and available to meet the needs of our school community. 

Security: 

ü Our security team will be at each building ensuring that our staff is safe.  

Athletics: 

ü As of today’s date, there are no plans to cancel winter sports. The one parent/guardian guideline that is 
currently in place will continue. We will continue to monitor the situation and communicate any changes 
through our athletic website. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the Athletic 
Department.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Delvis Rodriguez      Dr. Vivian Rodriguez 
Delvis Rodriguez     Vivian Rodriguez 
Assistant Superintendent      Assistant Superintendent 
Perth Amboy Public Schools     Perth Amboy Public Schools 


